
 

 

 
 
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Doha British School I'd like to thank you for your ongoing support this 
academic year. What a year it's been! 
 
We will return for the start of the new academic year on August 29th 2021, as yet schools do not know 
whether the MoEHE will allow 100% in school learning or a continuation of blended learning. Once 
that decision has been made we will inform our parents.  
 
I'd like to wish you all a relaxing and peaceful summer break. I know many of you are travelling over 
the summer and taking the opportunity to see family and friends. Safe travels and we look forward 
to welcoming you all back to school at the end of August.  
 
Please click here to view my end of year video message.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 

 
 
 
 
  


